## Wildflower at Hunters Glen Community Meeting

## September 21, 2011 @ 6:00 PM

Attendees: Jennifer Atkinson, Martha Oetken, Norma Mitchell, Gil Wagner, Barb Burrell, Chris Mellecker and Paul Goza

Martha opened the meeting with a report on the exterior repairs that have been done to our units. There will be an inspection of the work done and then final payment will be made. The amount has increased over what was projected.

Jennifer went over the financial report because of the building maintenance and repairs; we have a deficit on our 2011 budget. We will need to take monies from savings to pay the final invoice. Our water invoice has increase drastically since they put in new water meters from around \$800 to \$2200 so we are over budget here also.

We are continuing to have a problem with people not picking up their dog poop when walking their dogs, especially along 136<sup>th</sup> street sidewalk.

Paul asked if it was OK for him to trim back his trees and was granted permission.

The meeting was adjourned.